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LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 79TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

May 17, 2005

TO: Honorable Steve Ogden, Chair, Senate Committee on Finance 

FROM: John S. O'Brien, Deputy Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB3001 by Morrison (Relating to the amount of the annual constitutional appropriation to 
certain agencies and institutions of higher education and to the allocation of those funds to 
those agencies and institutions.), As Engrossed

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would allocate $175 million per year to higher education institutions eligible for 
Higher Education Fund ('HEF') appropriations.  Since the $175 million in the bill would fund 
the HEF at current appropriation levels, it does not have a fiscal impact to the State.

No fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies:

LBB Staff: JOB, SD, RT, JAW
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